
Technology Talk on E-Assessment 

 

Faculty of Education feels elated to share the report of the Technology Talk held on 11.04.2023 

at 09.30 a.m. with B.Ed first year and second year students. The session was chaired by Mr. Y. 

Amala Frank Jayaseelan, IT Software Trainer, Loyola Institute of Business Administration on 

the topic ‘E- Assessment’.  He insisted that the E-Assessment is the best method to assess the 

students. He highlighted about the types of assessments and e Proctor methods. He demonstrated 

about the LMS -'Moodle' to the students.  The whole session was interesting and interactive.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


